
 
 
 
 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern 

  

I am against this plan that is trying to increase the amount of water exported from Tuolumne, 

Stanislaus and Merced rivers.  Please do not approve this plan. 

  

As a 5th generation California farmer, I am very concerned about water management and having 

the available water to continue my family's legacy.   

  

Please consider the local farmers and their livelihood in central valley.  Keep water local, do not 

export! 

  

Kim Dein 

Stanislaus County 

209.667.5507 
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